
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Ref: PQ 43638/23 
 
05th March 2024 
  

Deputy Darren O'Rourke 

Dáil Eireann  

Dublin 2  

 

Dear Deputy O'Rourke 

 

I refer to your below parliamentary question which has been forwarded to me for attention.   

 

PQ 43638/23 –  To ask the Minister for Health the number of WTE senior house officers 

in neurodisability at CHI Temple Street Hospital in 2021, 2022 and to date in 2023, in 

tabular form. 

 

Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) Response: 
 
Please see information you require from Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) at Temple Street 
below.  
 

WTE senior house officers in Neurodisability at CHI Temple Street 

2021 1 (Jan – Jul) + 2 (Jul – Jan) = 3 

2022 1 (Jan – Jul) + 3 (Jul – Jan) = 4 

2023 2 (Jan – Jul) + 1 (Jul- Jan) = 3 

 

Please note that the non-consultant hospital doctor’s (NCHD’s) rotations run from the 2nd 
week in January until the end of the first week in July and the next rotation runs from the 2nd 
week in July until the end of the 1st week in January. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

_____________________  

Dr. Ike Okafor 

Clinical Director 

Email: Ikechukwu.okafor@nchg.ie  
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